
Grinchmas 
Bingo  

    
The Byron Chamber of Commerce and Byron Bank would like to invite the community and local 
businesses to participate in Nutcracker Bingo starting on Miracle on 2nd Street, December 4th, 2020, 
6pm-8:30pm.  We require participating businesses to offer a discount, coupon, or goodie of their 
choice to the participants from Miracle on 2nd Street (December 4th to December 18th).  
  

How the game works:    
▪ The game will start with Byron Bank on Miracle on 2nd St.   
▪ 24 businesses may participate. This will be a first come first serve basis.  It is $50 for 

each business to participate.  This $50 includes the Grinch identifier, stamp, business 
name on printed materials related to the game, a sponsorship for Miracle on 2nd Street, 
and game participants entering your business.    

▪ A Grinch will be provided to each participating business to identify the participating 
business.  The business will show their Grinch to identify they are part of Grinchmas 
Bingo.  Each business is required to provide a discount, coupon, or goodie of their 
choice to participants.  

▪ Businesses will be featured on the stamp card, Facebook, email blasts and press 
releases.    

▪ Each participant will have a card.  Participants will pick up a card at Byron Bank or your 
business. They will come in, present the card to an employee (or ask for a card), and 
the employee will then stamp the card in the designated block.    

▪ The participants will turn in their cards by December 18th at Noon to qualify for the 
cash prize.  Cards that are completely full of stamps will be entered into a drawing for a 
chance to win $100 cash prize and five opportunities to win $20 cash prizes.    

▪ Participants must return cards to Byron Bank, in Byron, no later than Noon on 
December 18, 2020.    

▪ The winners will be drawn and awarded on December 18th, 2020, at 2 PM by Byron 
Bank and the Byron Chamber of Commerce.    

  
Thank you, Byron Bank, for sponsoring this fun game!  

 
Please contact the chamber office, 815-234-5500 or office@byronchamber.com, for an opportunity to 
participate in this communal game of Grinchmas Bingo.  Entry fees are due to the Chamber office no 
later than November 27, 2020.  This game will take place on December 4th to December 18th.  All 
cards must be turned in before Noon on December 18th.   
  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sarah Downs, Executive Director 


